
From: Dowdell, Jennifer 
Sent: 6/28/2011 10:45:27 AM 
To: 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Horner, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Redacted Jacobson 
ErikB (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Letter to residents regarding further work on Line 132 
«...» 

Michelle, 

Per our phone conversation, just a heads-up in case you receive questions at the 
CPUC. 

Attached is a copy of the letter PG&E left for residents of this neighborhood if they 
were not home for us to talk to them in person. PG&E personnel are canvassing this 
area in South San Francisco this morning and are trying to talk live to residents of 
each home. 

This letter will only be left in the event that no one is at home when we visit. The 
purpose is to explain why PG&E will be working in the area longer than originally 
expected, to express our understanding that this work may be an inconvenience and 
our desire to minimize disruption to residents. 

As you may recall, we completed a successful hydro test of L-132 segments from San 
Bruno station to Hillsdale station. Field personnel had been telling residents that we 
would be wrapping up in their neighborhood very soon. Unfortunately, due to our 
desire to investigate the girth welds and minor dent on these segments, PG&E crews 
will likely be in their neighborhood for longer than anticipated. 

If you have any questions on need additional information, please give me a call at 415­
973-2904 or my cell 

Best regards, 

Redacted 

Jennifer Dowdell 
Director, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company. 
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